

October 30, 2018

Ms. Lory-Ann MacAskill 49 Maxwell Dr. Sussex, NB E4E 2E1 E-mail: lamacaskill41@gmail.com

Ms. MacAskill:

I am pleased to confirm your appointment to the position of District Education Council member in the Anglophone South School District, sub district 11, effective immediately.

I am most appreciative of your willingness to serve your community in this very important role. I look forward to working together as we continue to implement our 10-year education plan: *Everyone at their best*. We will face the challenges and embrace our opportunities to improve the lives of children and our province for future generations.

Sincerely

Hon. Brian Kenny

Minister

C. Ms. Zoë Watson, Superintendent, Anglophone South School District

